
Public Accounts and Estimates Committee | Inquiry into the Victorian Government’s Response to the 
COVID–19 Pandemic  

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Portfolio: Premier 

Witness: Premier 

Committee member: Mr Hibbins 

Page/s of transcript: 12 

 

Questions taken on notice and further information agreed to be 
supplied at the hearings 
 
 
The Committee requested further information from DPC on 21 July 2020: 
 
Question: 
Could you please advise the Committee how many tenants have applied for a rent relief 
grant in total and how many grants have been issued? 
 
 
Answer:  
In response to your query, DPC can inform the Committee that, as at 21 July 2020, 
12,247 applications have been received and 2,550 rent relief grants have been issued. Around 
half of applications are still being assessed as the department works with applicants to obtain 
further information and evidence relating to the application. 
 


